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End of Term Newsletter 
Allotment Plot 
We are delighted to be able to share the new allotment plot with the reception 
class! We will be growing and harvesting pumpkins and runner beans over the 
coming weeks and months. 

 

Sports Fortnight 
As we are not able to invite parents into the school grounds for sports day this 
year, we will be holding a sports fortnight during the last two weeks of term. 
We will be holding races, and each child will receive stickers and medals. We 
will video and photograph these activities and will share them on Seesaw for 
you to enjoy. 

Godstone Farm 

To mark the end of their time at Caterpillar Nursery, our school leavers and 
their families are invited to Godstone Farm on Friday, 16th July 2021. More 
information to follow after half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

School Transition 
To support our children as they transition into 
school, our school leavers will be eating lunch 
with the current reception children at 
Leechpool Primary. This will be in the school 
hall at 11:30am on the following 6 dates:- 

• Monday, 21st June 

• Wednesday, 23rd June 

• Tuesday, 29th June 

• Thursday, 1st July 

• Tuesday, 6th July 

• Friday, 9th July 
 

We have spread these out over different days 
so each child will get at least one experience. 
All school leavers will be included regardless 
of which school they are going to, and the 
children who are usually at Caterpillars for a 
full day will be included although 
unfortunately we are not able to take those 
that go home or come in at 11:50am. Please 
continue to send your child in with a packed 
lunch or order a hot meal as you usually do on 
these days. A member of Caterpillar staff will 
go along so there will be a familiar face to 
share this experience with them. We will be 
spending some time in the reception 
playground and hope to have Miss Kemp and 
Miss Morgan come and read stories to us. 

Upcoming Activities, Stories and Rhymes 

Mini Beasts / Planting 
Recycling 
Olympics 

Frog on a Log / Jack & Jill 
Dear Zoo / ABC 
The Three Billy Goats Gruff / Heads, Shoulders, Knees 
& Toes 

Nursery Spaces from September 
We have a few spaces available in our afternoon sessions. If you would like to 
take any of these up, please send an email to catclub2001@hotmail.co.uk. 

New Resources 
We have bought crates and planks for building, balancing and teamwork! We 
have also bought a new change mat and new rugs. 
 

Questionnaire Responses 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our online 
questionnaire. We had a total of 25 out of a possible 21 families take part. 
Feedback is attached separately. 

Class Photos 
We are in the process of taking individual photographs of all the children at 
Caterpillar Nursery and will share them with you next term. These will be 
available to buy, and all money raised from this will go back into the nursery. 

Summer Fayre Friday, 9th July from 3pm – 5:30pm 
Our stall will be selling homemade playdough, and the after-school club will be selling 
homemade friendship bracelets and pom-poms. All money raised will go towards new 
resources at Caterpillar Club. Please come along to support us! 

Dates for Next Term 

We return after half term on Tuesday, 
8th June. Our last day of term is 
Thursday, 15th July. 


